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"In all my prayers for all of you, I always 
pray with joy because of your partnership 
in the gospel from the first day until now."  

Philippians 1:4-5 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
  

Ray and Pam Trantham:                                 Missionaries in Odessa, Ukraine for the past 22 years 

 

Graduation 2017 

 

From the beginning our 
reason for being in Ukraine 

has remained the same:   
 

PARTNERS IN 
MISSIONS exist to 

train national leaders 
for ministry and the 

production of training 
materials in the 

former Soviet Union. 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

This is part of 
the “fruit” that 
comes from 

your support of 
our ministry in 

Ukraine. 
 



 
 
 

Tax–deductible contributions: 
 

PARTNERS IN MISSIONS 
P.O. Box 212 

Fulton, MS  38843 

Dr. Raymond S. Trantham 
ray@partnersinmissions.org 

Phone:  662-872-0748 

http://partnersinmissions.org 

Stateside Address: 
Ray & Pam Trantham 

31 CR  511 
Corinth, MS  38834 

Phone: 662-286-2502 

 

 

The week before graduation students finished 
last classes, took exams, and presented final 
research and project papers to teachers. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We arrived in Ukraine twenty-two years ago 
this month, and our purpose has continued to 
be to, “Train National Leaders for Ministry.”  
We are especially pleased with the six 
graduates from our Mission program which 
prepares Ukrainians to serve as foreign 
missionaries.  These graduates have already 
begun raising support from Ukrainian churches 
for their new areas of service.   
 
We will be spending the summer in Odessa, 
recruiting and preparing for new students as 
well as developing new materials for the 
Mission program.   

“Training National Leaders for Ministry”  

Julie will be serving in Egypt 


